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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2009 8:15 AM
To: 'Fong, Bryan'
Subject: RE: Gatzke / Hooshi's Auto Service (Agency Case No. RO0000516)

Bryan, 
 
Yes.  I will be happy to consider revised recommendations. 
 
Regards, 
 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Fong, Bryan [mailto:bfong@craworld.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2009 11:07 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Gatzke / Hooshi's Auto Service (Agency Case No. RO0000516) 
 
Hello Jerry,  
 
Following our phone discussion, I have consulted with my senior project team regarding the recommendations made in 
the Additional Site Characterization Report for Gatzke/Hooshi’s Auto Service dated October 1, 2009 (Agency Case No. 
RO0000516), and would like to request the opportunity to submit a revised report, specifically to the recommendations 
section. Please let me know if this is something you will consider.  
 
Regards,  

_______________________      

Bryan A. Fong 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis St, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA 94608 
  
Phone: 510.420.3369 direct 
Phone: 510.420.0700 main 
Fax: 510.420.9170 
Cell: 510.385.0509 
Email: bfong@CRAworld.com 
www.CRAworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 

     
This email may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient.  Any review or distribution by 
others is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies. 
 


